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23/2/2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In this period of Lent,  children are learning about the significance of Good Friday and 
Easter Sunday for Christians.  Your child will be bringing home two activity books this half 
term: a Lent book and an Easter book.  These books have activities linked to Easter for your 
child to enjoy.  
 
As part of our Easter celebrations, we have organised an Easter competition.  
 

 Easter garden  

 Easter hat 
 

Your child can choose to make either a hat or garden for their entry. Please bring all entries 
to the Atrium on Friday 22nd March. There will be Easter Egg prizes for the winners. Thank 
you to our FONTS PTA, who are kindly donating the Easter egg prizes. 
 
Kind regards 

S Priestley 
Miss S Priestley  
Head Teacher 
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